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CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Doug Hintze, Manager
Environmental Management
Los Alamos field Office
P.O. Box 1663 MS-M9$4
Los Alamos, NM 87545

Nick Lombardo
Program Manager
Newport News Nuclear BWXT-LA (N3B)
600 Sixth Street
Los Alamos, NM $7544

RE: ANNUAL PERIODIC MONITORING REPORT FOR
THE TECHNICAL AREA 54 MONITORING GROUP
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY
EPA ID #NM0890010515
HWB-LANL-18-030

Dear Messrs. Hintze and Lombardo:

The New Mexico Environment Department (“NMED”) has received from the United States
Department of Energy and Newport News Nuclear BWXT-LA Annual Periodic Monitoring
Reportfor the Technical Area 54 Monitoring Group (“Report”), dated May 201$ and referenced
by EM2O1 $-0003/N3B-1 8-01 14. The Report was received on May 24, 201$. NMED has
reviewed the Report and has no comments at this time.
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If you have any questions or comments regarding this correspondence, please contact Dane
Andersen at 505-476-6056.

cc: N. Dhawan, NMED HWB
D. Andersen, NMED HWB
R. Murphy, NMED HWB
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S. Yanicak, NMED DOE 03, MS M$94
L. King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX
R. Martinez, San Ildefonso Pueblo
D. Chavarria, Santa Clara Pueblo
D. Rhodes, DOE-EM-LA
H. Shen, DOE-EM-LA
C. Rodriguez, DOE-EM-LA, MS A316
J. Buckley, EPC-WMP, MS K404
N. Patel, ADEM ER Program
K. Ellers, ADEM, MS M992
locatesteam@lanl.gov
emla.docsem.doe.gov

file: Reading and LANL 2018, Annual Periodic Monitoring Report TA-54 Monitoring Group,
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E. Kieling

Hazardous Waste Bureau


